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MR S MINNIKIN ASKED MINISTER FOR TRANSPORT AND MAIN ROADS (HON M BAILEY) 
 
QUESTION: 
 
Will the Minister advise if the government still supports the findings of the Western Brisbane 
Transport Network Study? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for Chatsworth for the question. 
 
The Western Brisbane Transport Network Strategy (WBTNS) was released in 2009, following a 
major transport planning study to investigate transport needs of western and northern Brisbane. 
It provided a transport vision to guide all levels of government in developing a fully integrated 
multi-modal approach to transforming the transport network of western and northern Brisbane. 
 
The strategy has been formative in outlining the planning direction for the area and has informed 
a number of subsequent planning studies and transport plans, including the South East 
Queensland (SEQ) Regional Transport Plans (RTPs).  
 
The SEQRTPs provide a contemporary blueprint for Queensland’s future transport system at the 
local level, guiding state and local government planning priorities over a 15-year horizon. The 
SEQRTPs will guide planning priorities for the north-western Brisbane area. The WBTNS was 
considered in their development. 


